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HELIENIC IEVANT TI.INES LIMITED

Aden November 19th 190,

To the Lloyd's Register of Shipping
SURZ

Dear Sirs,

including her return trip to Suez by end of September. Unfortunately

she was since August 14th up to November 6th laid up in Beurouth and

she sailed only this date to Aden. She passed the Canal on the 9th
November and she is expected today in Aden. Consequently she will be

in Suez early December. We mention all these as g proof that the delay
is due to facts out of our good will ang no intermediate Voyage has been
undertaken.

On her arrival in Suez we are definitely intending to
have the boiler survey and also drydocking. Regarding drydocking we
are endeavouring to get a free date for the drydock either in Suez or even
Aden. However it seems that both drydocks are booked. The Suez one is tied
up with Cleopatra and it seems likely to be free by middle of December.,

The vessel is fixed on consecutive voyage from Suez to Aden
and in case that the drydock will not be available early December you
are kindly requested to agree that we carry the boiler Survey and be
drydocked on oup next call to Suez say December 15/20 when the drydock
will be available, Of course in case that we shall be lucky enough to
have the drydock free early December we will definitely use .

Please let us have your reply c¢/o Messrs. Beyts & Co. Suez.

Sincerely yours
Hellenic Tevant Lines Itqd.

(8gd.) 7.4, AIEXATOS
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